
Subject Line: You Made It, {{First Name}}!

You made it, {{First Name}}!


We're thrilled that you'll officially be starting the program next week! From graduate fairs to pre-
pharmacy society meetings, information sessions to interview days, from acceptance letters to 
orientation, it's been a great pleasure getting to know each of you and celebrating your successes! 
And now I'm celebrating with you once again as you take the next step into your first week of 
classes. All of your hard work and resilience has and will continue to pay off as you move 
forward on the path to becoming a pharmacist.


With the start of classes, you will begin to correspond more with Cory Reano, Director, Student 
Success and Engagement (reano@usc.edu), and other members of the School. You can always 
feel free to reach out to me to say hello or ask any questions about topics that we've discussed in 
the past. As a part of the Office of Admission, Financial Aid & Student Affairs (soon to be the 
Office of Enrollment and Student Affairs), I'll always be around to help as needed. 


Congratulations again & Fight On! 



